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OFFICE OF THE UNDER SECRETARY 

TOP SEL, .,_ . 

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 
WASHINGTON 

October 21, 1964 

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD 

On 21 October, I called Dr. Wheelon and asked whether 
the DCI had made any determination about incorporating technical 
direction language into the FULCRUM systems engineering contract. 
Dr. Wheelon stated that if we had the impression the Director 
was considering such a move, we were mistaken. He stated that 
they have absolutely no intention of incorporating technical 
direction in the way he and I understand the term. 

He questioned whether General Greer uses Aerospace Corp. 
for technical direction in the way that is now being discussed 
for FULCRUM. I pointed out that the present work statement 
on the Aerospace contract for Program 206 calls for subsystem 
analyses and analyzing of trade-offs between subsystems to 
optimize performance, and imposes upon Aerospace a contractual 
responsibility to develop a consistent over-all system description 
and specification. I said that it was our desire that the 
SE/TD contractor for FULCRUM studies have a similar responsibility 
to propose a coherent system concept, 
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